
Weekly Newsletter 
Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

21.06.22 and 28.06.22 9-
11am - Playful Parenting 
Workshops (contact Miss 
Moore for details) 
 
22.06.22 9.10am - Y5 
Wellesbourne Service 
Challenge Award Assembly 
 
29.06.22 and 06.07.22 - 
Nursery Storybarn Trip 
 
30.06.22 - 3OK Speke Hall 
Trip 
 
01.07.22 - 3CM Speke Hall 
Trip 
 
04.07.22 10am - New   
Reception Intake Meeting 
 
04.07.22 2pm - New 
Nursery Intake Meeting 
 
05.07.22 - Reception Trip 
 
06.07.22 PM - Class     
Transition (Children to visit 
new class for next year) 
 
12.07.22 9am - New to 
Year 1 Parent Meeting 
 
12.07.22 - 6KJ Alton    
Towers Trip 
 
13.07.22 - 6HB Alton   
Towers Trip 
 
14.07.22 - Y6 Leavers   
Assembly 
 
20.07.22 2pm - School 
finishes for Summer     
Holidays 

 

17.06.22 

 

A warm welcome back to all our children, parents and carers! We hope you all 
had a fantastic half term break! 

This half term, we will be continue to focus on the value EFFORT in assemblies 
and around school. The main area we need your help as parents in putting EF-

FORT into is attendance. We are falling far short of our school attendance tar-
get, which is obviously then impacting on children’s progress. Please       ensure 

your child is in school EVERY DAY unless they really need to be off. 
ADDvanced Solutions  Community Network  can provide support to children 

and families in the local area with a variety of issues or topics. Please visit  
https://mcusercontent.com/324ac5731eb9f0525ea588dba/files/1f2e758b-

3e25-9633-9839-
d43bc6071911/What_s_On_in_Liverpool_Summer_2_2022.pdf  for further in-

formation. 
Thank you for your continued support! 

Miss Howard 

THIS TERM IN PSHE 
This term in PSHE we are looking at Health and Wellbeing. This week, we have been looking 
at what makes us unique and celebrating our personal strengths and achievements. We 
have also looked at how we can reframe setbacks to put a positive spin on them. Y6 have 
also had a visit this week from the Road Safety team who have worked with the children on 
staying safe on our roads.  

 
 

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics 
This week in Phonics, Year 1 have been com-
pleting the Phonics Screening Check.   
 
The check requires the children to use their 
phonics skills to read both real words and 
alien words (made up words containing 
sounds the children have been taught). 
 
The children have performed amazingly and 
really shown how much they have learnt this 
year. We are all very proud of their progress! 
 
Well done Year 1 - your Class of the Week 
awards are fully deserved! 
 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school  values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance each week. This week, we 
have failed to meet this target every day. 
OVERALL - 90.5% 
Monday - 91.5% 
Tuesday - 89.6% 
Wednesday - 90.7% 
Thursday -  93.0% 
Friday - 87.6% 
 
None of our classes achieved over 
97% attendance last week, which 
means we have no Champions’ 
Breakfast winners! 
Please ensure your child is in school, 
on time, every day next week. 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Subject: Geography 

In Geography, children develop their knowledge of 
the world around them, taking into account the hu-
man and physical features. This starts in EYFS with 
children exploring the world around them and is in-
cluded in many of the areas of learning. In Years 1-6, 

children develop knowledge of locations in their locality and the 
wider world. 
 
This year, children in Year 3 have enjoyed learning about North 
America and South East Brazil. They investigated locations to 
learn more about them as well as developing map reading skills. 
They have loved playing games locating places and competing 
against each other to share their knowledge of North and South 
America. Adam in Year 3 said, “I like learning how to use maps 
and learning about different places. We get better at using the 
maps when we practise.” 
 

 

 
 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Franklin A Y3 - 1,610 
 
Most coins: Jimmy C Y3 - 13,408 
 
Improved speed:  Isla M Y3 - Improved by 5.6 
seconds   
 
Fastest all-time speed: Mirabel Yr 6 – 0.49  
seconds   
 
Numbots 
Minutes played: Cayla C Y1 - 21 minutes 
 
Correct answers: Belal A Y4 - 434 
 
Most coins: Cayla C Y1 - 2,273 

Y6 Tatton Park Trip 
 

This week, our Year 6 children visited Tatton Park to expe-
rience what life was like in Viking and Anglo-Saxon times. 
They dressed as Vikings, took part in a Viking battle and 
even threshed wheat and ground flour in order to mark 
bread by hand! They were fantastic role models for our 
school and really impressed both the school staff and the 
Tatton park staff. Well done Year 6! 
 

CRICKET COMPETITION 
This week, some of 
our Year 5 and 6    
children  represented 
our school at a Cricket 
competition.  The 
team scored an      
impressive 289 runs 
to win the game, with 
the Lancashire Cricket 
Coach complimenting 
our team on having 
the best batter and 
bowler of the        
competition! Well 
done! 


